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[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Letter of appeal for Stoke Park Primary School - Infant Class Size Prejudice
[bookmark: _heading=h.30j0zll]Parent/Carer contact details: use block capital letters
Parent/Carer Name 	            
Telephone number and email address
[bookmark: _heading=h.1fob9te]Child’s details
First name(s): 
Surname/Family name: 
Date of birth:			
Address
[bookmark: _heading=h.3znysh7]Grounds for appeal  
It is important that you read the Appeal Guidance and you understand the effects of Infant Class Size legislation.  Please provide your grounds of appeal in writing, providing evidence to support your case.  
We can’t set up an appeal hearing until your written grounds for appeal are received.  If required, please continue on a separate sheet.
1.	My child would have been offered a place if the admission arrangements had been properly implemented.										              
	Please provide written evidence to support the above statement








2.  	My child would have been offered a place if the admission arrangements had not been contrary to mandatory provisions in the School Admissions Code and the School Standards and Framework Act 1998.

	Please provide written evidence to support the above statement.









3.	The decision was not one which a reasonable Admission Authority would make in the circumstances of the case.

	Please provide written evidence to support the above statement and refer to the definition of ‘reasonable’ in Guidance Notes provided.


		



Signed (Parent/Carer): 
Date: 





Return to  inyearadmissions@stokeparkprimary.org by Monday 3rd June 2024. Alternatively please post to Stoke Park Primary School, Brangwyn Grove, Bristol, BS7 9BY
PTO
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